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Notice of Start of Construction 
New Roadway Connecting Yellek & Duchesnay 

 
December 3, 2021 – Nipissing Miller will begin construction of the road to connect Yellek and Duchesnay 
on Monday, December 6, 2021.  This new road will start from the railway crossing at the corner of Nova 
Beaucage Road in Yellek and end at the northwest corner of Goulais Crescent in Duchesnay, with 
completion slated for the fall of 2022.  

Over the next 3 weeks, the Nipissing Miller crew will be mobilizing equipment and completing clearing on 
and along the new roadway.  The railway bed will be closed to all traffic (pedestrians, ATVs, snowmobiles) 
for the duration of the project.  Signage will be posted to restrict all access and use of the rail bed to 
protect the safety of community members.  Miigwech for your cooperation. 

When the road is completed next year, it will provide a much needed and safe local road link for school 
buses and residents wishing to avoid travelling on highway 17.  It will also open up land for development 
and provide a secondary means of emergency access to both communities to improve fire and emergency 
service response times. 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact: 

Bruce McLeod, Special Projects Manager 
(705) 498-2520 | brucem@nfn.ca 
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